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On Friday, April 17, 2020, Senator Ritchie along with Assembly Minority Leader Will Barclay,

Assemblyman Ken Blankenbush, Assemblyman Mark Walczyk, Jefferson County Board of

Legislators Chair Scott Gray, Oswego County Board of Legislators Chair James Weatherup

and St. Lawrence County Board of Legislators Chair Joseph Lightfoot sent a letter to

Governor Cuomo regarding the reoepning of New York State.

To view the letter, click here.
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